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VIRTUAL CLASS EXTENSION  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This is to inform you that, considering the present pandemic situation, the Ministry Of 

Education, Ajman Zone has announced the extension of the distance education mode for a 

period of one more week for all students, starting from January 17 to January 21, 2022. 

 

Thank you for understanding and cooperation  

 

STAY HOME, STAY SAFE! 

 

Regards  

 

 

Dr. S. J. Jacob 

Principal 
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